“ Treasurer’s Report by Emily Jones “

JANUARY

OPERATING FUNDS $12,021.75
DEDICATED FUNDS

LIBRARY 511.49

DEMONSTRATIONS 511.31

GIFTS FOR AWARDS 362.50 1,385.31
RESTRICTED FUNDS

FUND FOR EXCELLENCE IN FIBER ARTS 4,903.69

MEMORIAL/VANGUARD 4,342.46

TOTAL $22,653.21

Library News by Debra Scott

We have several new books in the library:
"Woven Treasures" by Sara Lamb, donated by Sandy Hutton

"Kumihimo, Japanese Silk Braiding Technique" by Catherine Mar-
tin, donated by Debra Scott

"Linen, from Flax Seed to Woven Cloth" by Linda Heinrich, pur-
chased with library funds.

Raffle tickets are now available at the monthly meetings and

may be purchased for $1.00 each or 6/$5.00. We have had two

lovely donations for the raffle already: a bag handwoven and donated by Beverly Weaver and a scarf, hand-
woven and donated by Heather Hubbard.

Don't forget to work on you entry for the Northern Lights Book Bag Challenge. The Challenge is open to all
PPWG members. Bags are due at the May meeting. Prizes will be awarded!! See your November newsletter
for all the details . The librarians will also have copies of the rules available.
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